
Formula 1 in Schools

A huge congratulations to the Grade 3 students who represented AGS in the
Formula 1 in Schools Nationals finals! We had two teams qualify, The Turbo
Turtles and The Phantom Strikers!
The competition involved STEM, ELA, Art, and Sustainability based learning, and 
the students had the huge task of designing and making race cars, finding 
sponsorship, designing team uniforms, racing their cars on track, doing a verbal 
presentation, and displaying a poster and table at the event. The students did 
really well and we are so proud of them! A huge thank you also to Miss Caroline 
and Miss Michelle for their huge effort in preparing for the competition. Well 
done to everyone involved! Caroline Daly- Grade 3 Homeroom
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As the end of the school year approaches Wednesday 14th June was a memorable day for all our
KG2 pupils. Dressed in the splendid red graduation gowns the children proudly marched into the
assembly hall led by Ms. Ruth, (School Librarian), the bagpiper. Taking their seats the children
one by one came forward to receive their certificates as proud parents and family members looked
on attentively. A wonderful day was enjoyed by all and we wish to thank everyone who worked so
hard to make the day possible. We wish all our students every success as they move forward to the
next stage of their education in September at AGS. Leona McAuley- KG Teacher



The final month of school was a very busy month. Grad Walk took place
on the very first week of June, the seniors were paraded and cheered
around the school marking the close end to the school year. The student
council worked with the yearbook committee to host the first ever senior
movie night at school, which was the final event of the school year for
the seniors. In preparation for the graduation on June 22, the seniors
had a graduation rehearsal at the Sorbonne University. On behalf of the
student council thank you to all the students and teachers for their
wonderful and continuous support throughout the year. It was an honor
to serve you all. We wish you all the best and a safe return to
AGS. Congratulations to the 27th AGS graduating class of 2023!
Jude Sabih- Student Council President

Message from the Student Council



Abu Dhabi Grammar School (AGS) and the Canadian Business Council
Abu Dhabi (CBC) joined forces to host a memorable Canada Day
celebration at the Grand Hyatt. The event featured H.E. Kris Panday,
Ambassador of Canada to the UAE, as the main guest, underscoring the
strong diplomatic ties between the two nations. The event emphasized
unity and celebrated with a wonderful 10 kg cake donated by Abu Dhabi
Grammar School and Ms. Fatima. AGS and CBC are working together to
promote ongoing cultural understanding. The celebration brought together
the community, fostering connections and creating lasting memories! AGS
and CBC extend their gratitude to H.E. Kris Panday for his presence and
support. The Canada Day celebration at the Grand Hyatt exemplified AGS's
commitment to nurturing global citizens and celebrating cultural diversity.
We thank our prize donors and partners: Celebration cake donated by Abu
Dhabi Grammar SchoolPrizes offered by Bestbites, Park Hyatt Saadiyat,
Grand Hyatt, Dusit Thani Abu Dhabi, and more. Goodie bags offered by
the Embassy and CIRCA. Mr. Manny – Junior High Science Teacher

Canada Day Celebration 



The school will be closed for the summer break from July 18,
2023 until August 20, 2023. Staff will be back on August 21,
2023.
Students will resume classes on Monday, August 28, 2023.
Administration hours from July 1 – July 18 will be from 9
am until 2 pm.

Have a wonderful summer holiday


